

Park Lane Prímary & Nursery School

Executive Head: Rob Litten **Deputy Executive Head:** Rachel Bains

6th April 2020

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,

I am writing to inform you that the forthcoming residential trip to York has been cancelled by the YMCA. You will be in receipt of a refund as soon as practicably possible.

I know that this will be yet another disappointment for Year 6. Please assure your child that their teachers are busy thinking of fun and exciting opportunities for them to celebrate their time together at school and to make it truly memorable.

We are hoping that the children will return before the end of the school year. If that isn't the case, we will invite you and Year 6 back for a special celebration event in the new school year.

Our current Year 6 is truly exceptional in so many different ways and we really want them to know how much we value them, appreciate their hard work and their many contributions to school life.

Best wishes,

Rob Litten

Rob. Moten

Executive Headteacher